
 
 
 
 
Commission on Aging 
Minutes of the Meeting 
July 18, 2016 
 
 
 
Present:  Chair Christine Robertson; Lizabeth  Doty; Alice Kenny Lucas; 
                Mary Morrisroe; Sheila Silversman 
 
Absent:  Kathy Brennan; Marion Freer; Mary Ann O’Grady;  Dayna Sierakowski 
               Advisor Karen Gaudian 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:35 p.m. by Chair Robertson. 
 
Minutes of the June 20, 2016, meeting were reviewed.  Two typos noted: “Evar” should 
be “Evans” and “Shelia” should be”Sheila”.  Alice Kenny Lucas moved that the Minutes 
be accepted with corrections.  Sheila Silverman seconded the motion.  All present agreed. 
 
Mrs. Robertson reported that she had received a letter from Fire Chief Tappe thanking the 
Commission for our donation of $100 to the fund for the purchase of smoke detectors for 
senior citizens. 
 
Members then reviewed the status of work for the preparation of the new edition of the 
Ridgefield Senior Services Directory. 
 
Chris Robertson reported on a list of  potential speakers for this Commission.  Alice 
Kenny Lucas suggested that a list of topics and speakers on interests and/or concerns of 
members  be prepared.  These topics could be followed up in articles in the “Senior 
Scene”  Alice agreed to prepare such a list.  Other members agreed and will participate. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Mary Morrisroe,  Secretary 


